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YOUR HEALTH AND SAFETY IS OUR PRIORITY!
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 6th,
the Woodford Co. Clerk’s office IS CLOSED to the public pursuant to 

Order of the 

 WOODFORD COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
All vehicle registration renewals will be processed upon opening of the 
Woodford County Clerk’s Office

SANDRA V. JONES, CLERK
